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14th  December 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Last Day Arrangements – Wednesday 19th December 2018 

 

Our last day of term will conclude at 13.30 pm. 

 

Arrangements have been made for the buses and taxis to collect students from 13.30 pm 

onwards.  We would ask Parents/Carers who are collecting their children to please not enter 

the car park until 13.45 pm at the earliest, when you will then be able to park in the school 

car park to avoid congestion around the school. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Claire Whitmore 

Headteacher 


